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My name is Dr. Kristen Perez and I live in Hays County. I
served 6 years in the United States Air Force and was
honorably discharged as a Staff Sergeant and then went
on to receive my Doctorate in Physical Therapy. I want my
voice to be heard when discussing the re-districting that
is being discussed in the state of Texas, which is only to
benefit the Republican Party. This re-districting only
serves one purpose, and that is to suppress the votes of
the people and to help those remain in power. Texas has
been under the control of the Republican Party for 30
years and I feel, truly does not represent what the people
of Texas want nor feel. Re-districting will further divide
and suppress the voices of the community and will not
benefit the state of Texas whatsoever. It will only benefit
those of this current administration. By allowing this, you
will be part of this furthur divide, and instead of coming
together and using resources to support those from the
floods and financial needs of the community, you are
putting efforts and wasting time on something that I feel
is disgraceful and belittling of the public. I fully do not
support the idea of re-districting as our districts are
already gerrymandered to an extent that doesn’t support
the views of the people. This would be a slap in the face
to the people of Texas as well as the American people
and you would be part of the problem in voter
suppression.





